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Newsletter 
Friday 7th January 

 
       

Dear Parents/Carers                                                              
  

Happy New Year and welcome to the beginning of our Spring 

term 2022!  I hope you all had a relaxing Christmas break and 

enjoyed some well-deserved family time together.   

 

You would have received the school’s updated risk assessment for this term. 

Apologies for the continual updates, but as you can appreciate things are changing 

rapidly.  I will continue to keep you updated as new information is received.  The 

latest guidance states that from next Tuesday 11th January, anyone who tests 

positive on a lateral flow can self-isolate without needing to take a PCR test.  

Those who develop covid symptoms are required to self-isolate and take a PCR 

test.  Please see full government updates here: 

Confirmatory PCR tests to be temporarily suspended for positive lateral flow test 

results - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

We have a full range of after school clubs arranged for our children this term, 

many of which will begin next week from 3-4pm.  Please see our weekly timetable 

to remind yourselves of the clubs available.  If you would like to register your 

child/ren, please sign up through the school gateway system.  Many of our clubs 

have limited spaces available.  If the club is already full, we will place your 

child/ren on a waiting list and will notify you if a space becomes available.  Your 

child will not be able to stay for a club if they have not been registered. 

 

Before the end of term, we sent out a letter to gauge interest in an after-school 

music club for Years 1 and 2.  Due to other commitments, we are looking to 

reschedule this to Wednesday 3-4pm.There will be a cost of £3.45 per session 

for these lessons, and we will only be able to run the club if we have enough 

interest.  Please could you email the school on: admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk if 

you are interested in your child taking part in these sessions.  We endeavour to 

get these lessons up and running within the next few weeks. 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/confirmatory-pcr-tests-to-be-temporarily-suspended-for-positive-lateral-flow-test-results
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/confirmatory-pcr-tests-to-be-temporarily-suspended-for-positive-lateral-flow-test-results
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Unfortunately, due to the high levels of Covid, we are unable to invite parents 

into school for our weekly celebration assemblies or book and biscuit sessions.  

We hope it won’t be too long before things are safe enough to have our parents 

back into school.   

 

Over this half term, staff will be reviewing the targets set for children and 

updating these to share with parents.  Next week alongside our newsletter, 

parents will receive a termly curriculum newsletter. This will include the 

knowledge organisers that teachers will be sharing with the children for our wider 

curriculum subjects.  We hope that you will be able to support your child/ren with 

the curriculum at home.   

 

If there is anything that you wish to discuss or clarify further with either myself 

or your child’s class teacher, please do not hesitate to contact the school office 

and we would be more than happy to arrange an appointment. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend,  

 

Mrs Cook 
                   

 

 

 

 

 

School Diary 

January 2022 

Monday 10th OCRA Dance after school club KS1/KS2 

Tuesday 11th Netball after school club Y2/KS2 

Wednesday 12th OCRA Martial Arts after school club KS2 

Thursday 13th 
OCRA Multi Skills after school club KS1 
Outdoor Learning after school club KS2 (waterproofs & wellies required) 

Friday 14th Celebration assembly – pupils only 

 
 
 
  

 
 



 

 

Our Star Learners this week 
 

                                                                                    
 

Our School Value Certificates this week 
                                                    

                                                          

 
Boasley Cross Community Primary School Telephone: 01837 871362 

Email: admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk  Website: www.boasleycross.devon.sch.uk 

Ava for super learning, 

with an amazing attitude 

and great blending of 

words in phonics. 

Ruby for fantastic 

presentation in her 

English publishing task. 

Archie consistently shows 

respect by following the class 

agreement on learning 

behaviour, having a positive 

impact on himself and his peers. 

Isla for being such a polite 

and respectful member of 

Littlemoor class to both 

adults and peers.  
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